
Thursday, February 22, 2018 
 
 
This is a message on behalf of Superintendent, Tim Vanoli:  
 
"Dear Soledad USD Community:  

We just learned this morning of a social media threat that is going around 
on Facebook that threatens a school with the acronym SHS. We have 
confirmed with another local high school with the same acronym and local 
law enforcement that this is not related to a school in California. If we hear 
of any other information we will message this out to families and staff. 
 
As always, the safety of our children and staff members is a top priority, 
and we will continue to communicate as quickly as we can on issues that 
come to our attention. Your assistance in sharing messages you hear is 
also helpful so we can quickly investigate and get information to everyone 
in a timely fashion.  

If you have any questions, please contact your school principal." 

 

Timothy J. Vanoli, Superintendent 

 


